
Cincinnati’s  Second-Largest
Law Firm Opening D.C. Office
“Frost Brown Todd (FBT) is formally consolidating its federal
public policy and regulatory practices into a Washington D.C.
office. The Mid-American firm now has 15 offices across nine
states  and  Washington  D.C.  In  addition  to  recruiting  new
members,  a  roster  of  nearly  a  dozen  well-networked  and
experienced attorneys who represent their client’s needs in
their home markets, including Ohio, Indiana, West Virginia,
and  Kentucky  and  on  the  federal  level,  will  support  the
office. It will operate virtually due to the pandemic and move
into a permanent address later when quarantines are lifted,”
released Frost Brown Todd in their Press Releases.

“FBT’s bi-partisan government service counsel has held high-
ranking government positions at the national, state, or local
levels.  Others  have  served  in  an  advisory  capacity  to
prominent lawmakers, cabinet members, and federal commissions,
and  advocated  for  clients  before  federal  regulatory
authorities.”

Read the release.
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